

Re: Fw: Bristol 250th Commission Vacancy - School District Representative

From Ana Riley <ana.riley@bwrsd.org>

Date Fri 7/18/2025 11:17 AM

To Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>; Christine Hughes <christine.hughes@bwrsd.org>

Cc Adam McGovern <adam.mcgovern@sc.bwrsd.org>; Nicky Piper <nicky.piper@sc.bwrsd.org>; Mary A. Parella <parellam@psdri.net>

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Good morning Melissa,

We would like to recommend Christine Hughes (copied here). Thank you, Ana

With our children in mind,
Ana C. Riley
Superintendent of Schools
Bristol Warren Regional School District
235 High Street, Bristol, RI 02809
401-253-4000 x5103
www.bwrsd.org

On Mon, Jul 14, 2025 at 10:20 AM Melissa Cordeiro < mcordeiro@bristolri.gov> wrote: Thank you Adam. Look forward to hearing from you



Melissa Cordeiro / Town Clerk Town of Bristol, Rhode Island 10 Court St Bristol, RI 02809 P: 401-253-7000 F: 401-253-2647

E: mcordeiro@bristolri.gov

From: Adam McGovern adam.mcgovern@sc.bwrsd.org

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 8:11 AM

To: Melissa Cordeiro < mcordeiro@bristolri.gov >

Cc: Nicky Piper <nicky.piper@sc.bwrsd.org>; ana.riley@bwrsd.org <ana.riley@bwrsd.org>; Mary A. Parella

<parellam@psdri.net>

Subject: Re: Fw: Bristol 250th Commission Vacancy - School District Representative

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Good morning

I will discuss with Superintendent Riley and we can provide a new representative.

Thank you! Adam C McGovern Chairperson BWRSD

On Wed, Jul 9, 2025 at 3:38 PM Melissa Cordeiro < mcordeiro@bristolri.gov > wrote:

Hi Adam,

Our office was informed that School Committee member Jessica Cirillo has resigned from the Bristol 250th Commission, leaving a vacancy designated for a representative from the Bristol Warren School District. I don't believe the seat is specifically limited to a School Committee member, but rather someone affiliated with the district in some capacity.

We'd like to get this filled as soon as possible. The 250th Commission has some great plans underway and could really use the continued support and engagement of the district.

If you could take a look and see who might be a good fit to represent the district on the Commission and send me a recommendation for Council approval, that would be fantastic.

Please let me know if you need anything further from my end.

Thanks so much

Melissa Cordeiro

Melissa Cordeiro / Town Clerk Town of Bristol, <u>Rhode Island</u> 10 Court St Bristol, RI 02809

P: 401-253-7000 F: 401-253-2647

E: mcordeiro@bristolri.gov

From: Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 7:54 AM

To: Nicky Piper < nicky.piper@sc.bwrsd.org>; Ana Riley < ana.riley@bwrsd.org>

Cc: Adam.mcovern@sc.bwrsd.org < Adam.mcovern@sc.bwrsd.org>

Subject: Bristol Town Councils Request of Commission Representative Consideration

Dear Chairwoman Piper and Superintendent Riley,